
Hello, 
 
I’m writing as a citizen of Oregon to express my opposition to HB 2190.  Social gaming provides and fun, 
safe place for poker players in Oregon.  Consequences of passing a bill such as this are the loss of 
business revenue for many cities, the movement to an unsafe, illegal underground ring of gaming, and 
the loss of jobs for social gaming employees.  The proponents of banning safe social gaming are 
lobbyists from the State of Washington casinos.  Please do not move forward with HB 2190. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
-Elizabeth Tedder 
 
Newberg, OR 97132 
503-568-4342 Cell 
 


